
Keen to share where your wanderlust has brought you?  
Or perhaps you’ve discovered a fun activity that few 
know about? Maybe you’ve recently picked up a new 
hobby that you feel more people should consider?

We welcome all this and more. Send us your story at news@sma.org.sg today!

bumblebee:

the movie
EVERY ADVENTURE HAS A BEGINNING

SMA MEMBERS’ APPRECIATION NITE 2018

20 DECEMBER 2018, THURSDAY
GOLDEN VILLAGE (GV) GREAT WORLD CITY
Approximately 7 pm
(subject to confirmation by GV in December)

$10 nett for a pair of tickets*
(inclusive of one popcorn and
drink combo set)

To register for SMA Members' Appreciation Nite, please visit bit.ly/2OPg5aw
If you have any queries about this event, please feel free to email Rita (rita@sma.org.sg) or

Huda (huda@sma.org.sg), or call them at 6223 1264.  Join us as we embark on this adventure!
*Terms and conditions apply

Report by Dr Lim Kheng Choon

Dr Lim is the 
Honorary 
Secretary of 
the 59th SMA 
Council. He 
is currently 
an associate 
consultant 
at Singapore 
General Hospital.

National Drug Allergy  
Reporting Guidelines
SMA started the Medik Awas programme 
in 1970 with the aim to prevent medical 
mishaps by alerting medical and dental 
personnel to any specific medical 
problems of registrants through the use 
of identification devices, such as a card 
or an amulet. As the Ministry of Health 
(MOH) looks into developing the National 
Drug Allergy Reporting Guidelines to 
standardise reporting and documentation 
of drug allergies, Medik Awas Committee 
Chairperson Dr Tammy Chan met with 
MOH and Integrated Health Information 
Systems on 18 September 2018. 
During the meeting, Dr Chan shared 
our experience with the Medik Awas 
programme over the past four decades, 
so that useful lessons can be drawn 
to improve the national platform.

Participation in SMSUK  
panel discussion
Dr Chong Yeh Woei represented SMA 
as a panellist at the recent Freshers, 
Members and Alumni Dinner organised by 

Singapore Medical Society of the United 
Kingdom (SMSUK) on 10 August 2018. The 
theme of the panel discussion was “The 
Many Adventures of a Doctor At Large”. 
Dr Chong shared insights from Director 
of Medical Services A/Prof Benjamin 
Ong about Singapore’s healthcare 
challenges, the changing role of medical 
professionals and the future direction 
of the medical training programme 
in order to meet those challenges.

HSA updates on overseas recall of 
Valsartan-containing medicines
In June 2018, several Valsartan-containing 
medicines were recalled globally due to 
the presence of N-nitrosodimethylamine. 
This is a carcinogenic impurity related 
to a specific manufacturing process 
of Valsartan used by Zhejiang Huahai 
Pharmaceuticals in China, as well 
as several other manufacturers.

Based on Health Sciences Authority’s 
(HSA) investigations to date, the Valsartan-
containing medicines sold in Singapore 
are not affected by the recall. We will keep 
Members updated on new information as 
they become available. 
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